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27th January 2023 

Our Nursery Learning this Week 
 

 

Dates for the Diary 

February 

Fri 3rd Curriculum Day 

Fri 10th  Year 4 Class Assembly 

Fri 10th  Term Ends 

Mon 20th  School opens to pupils 

w/b Mon 20th  Parents Evening letter to follow 

Fri 24th  Community Worship - Happiness 
OUR FOCUS FOR WORSHIP IS HAPPINESS 

 

MOBILE PHONES FOR CHILDREN 
 

I am aware that as children grow older they start to have 
their own mobile phones.  Please note that children are 
not permitted to have their phone in school, including 
lockers.  Should parents insist that their child needs their 
phone for walking to and from school, please ensure that 
the phone is handed into the office each day. This 
reduces the temptation of contacting others and the 
phones can be kept safe.  

Value Stars of the month go to: 
 

Reception Evie 

Year 1  Tommy 

Year 2  Lilly 

Year 3  Oniyka 

Year 4  Arabella 

Year 5  Joshua 

Year 6  Isabella 

   

Well done for showing the value of hope this month.    

YEAR 6 LONDON TRIP 

 

   

  
 

Our Year 6 children had a fabulous time in London on 

Tuesday visiting the London Transport Musuem and the 

Palace of Westminster.  The trip was particularly special 

as we could see both the House of Commomns and Lords 

in action as well as the passing of law from the Commons 

to the Lords. 
 Strike Action - 1st February 2023 

 
Further to our letters regarding our arrangements for 

next Wednesday, I can confirm that our proposed plans 
will definitely be in place as the teachers have kindly 

confirmed their intentions.  We will therefore be closed 
in  Years 1, 3, 4, 5 and 6.  For further information, please 

refer to prior communications. 

  

http://www.westhaddonprimary.net/

